
Room 25 Class Photographs

Tuesday 12 September 2023

Dear parents, caregivers and whānau,

On Monday 18 September, Room 25 will be having class photographs taken. These photos will be taken

during the morning block, at 9.30am. Please ensure that your child comes to school smartly dressed in

their full school uniform. Students are to wear their short sleeved polos and have their shoes polished.

Girls who have their ears pierced are to wear one small, plain, round gold or silver stud or sleeper in

each ear. Girls whose hair touches their collars need to have their hair tied up, using black, white or

royal blue hair ties. No scrunchies or hair clips please.

We would also like to invite our new students, starting Term 4, to come and join us. If you haven’t

already purchased the school uniform, we have some uniforms that can be borrowed for the photo.

Photolife will be taking the photographs. Class photos will be available for purchase some time during

Term 4.

We are looking forward to seeing their first school photo!

Kind regards,

Joanna Emery

Year 0-3 Team Leader

joanna.emery@elim.school.nz
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